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Dear Trusted Legal Partner, 

Regrettably, Survivors of Torture, International is unable to complete 
the forensic medical evaluation for your client. We confirm that we 
received a timely request for a forensic medical evaluation, but our 
services are restricted to supporting clients who live in San Diego 
County or Imperial County. 

We appreciate the timely submission of a referral to our agency and 
thank you for your understanding. We apologize for any inconvenience 
or challenges caused by this geographic barrier. We can recommend 
another torture treatment center in another city if that might be 
helpful. Other centers are listed at https://www.ncttp.org. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 

 

 

Katrina Pimental, MSW  
Interim Director of Client Care 
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